
EXI!IBIT NO. I 

Receipt of the Following Resignations From Members of Boards, Commissions and 
Committees: 

Alexandria Commission for Women 
Charniele Hemng 

Alexandria Community Services Board 
Mary Morrow-Bax 

Northern Virginia Health Center Commission (Birmingham Green) 
Board of Directors 

Leticia Lacomba 

Alexandria Youth Policy Commission 
Charniele Hemng 



CHARNIELE L. HERRING 
715 NORTH ASHTON STREET 

ALEXANDRIA, VIRGINIA 22312 

January 29,2009 

Mary Catherin Gibbs, Chair 
Alexandria Commission for Women 
42 1 King Street, Suite 400 
Alexandria, Virginia 223 14 

Dear Ms. Gibbs: 

Due to my recent election to the Virginia House of Delegates, it is necessary that I resign 
from the Commission for Women. I have enjoyed beinging a member of the 
Commission for the past seven and a half years and serving as its Chair for three years. I 
am honored to have been part of such an amazing organization that is a force-in the City 
of Alexandria and provides an invaluable service. Further, It was a pleasure to work 
closely with the Staff of the Office on Women in 2003-2004 on the domestic violence 
and sexual assult privilege communication bill. While we were not successful in passing 
the bill, we were successfbl in rasing awareness about the issue. 

I will miss working with everyone as a Commission member. However, I am sure that 
we will continue to work together in other ways on issues affecting women and their 
families. 

With all of my gratitude, I am 

Sincerely yours, 

Charniele Herring 

cc: Rose Boyd 



From: Mary Riley [mailto:maryriley@comcast.net] 
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2009 5:07 PM 
To: 'kay.mendenhall@alexandria.gov' 
Cc: 'maweber@comcast.net'; 'Mike.Gilmore@alexandriava.gov' 
Subject: RE: Resignation from CSB 

Hi Kay, 

After speaking with you today and your saying that you hadn't received a resignation from Mary 
Morrow-Bax, I remembered Mary having sent this email. So, I assume her position 
(Consumer/Consumer Family Member) will be advertised in the next go-round? What would be the 
deadline date for people getting their applications in? 

Thanks! 

Mary 

From: SMSmmb@aol.com [mailto:SMSmmb@aol.com] 
Sent: Sunday, January 25,2009 2:16 PM 
To: kay.mendenhall@alexandria.gov 
Cc: maweber@comcast.net; maryriley@comcast.net; Mike.Gilmore6alexandriava.gov 
Subject: Resignation from CSB 

It is with deep regret that I must resign from the Community Services Board. Believe me, this is not 
something I want to do but due to the tragic and untimely death of one of my sons and the poor health of 
other family members, I know this is something I MUST do. 

It has been a real privilege being a part of the Board for nearly two and a half years. The generous and 
altruistic nature of the staff and members of the Board is truly amazing, and I know the citizens of 
Alexandria are exceptionally fortunate to have such dedicated people working on their behalf. Given the 
economic times and budget ramifications, I can only pray they will be able to continue to provide the 
outstanding support and services that are needed. 

I am grateful for the opportunity I have had to serve and will continue to cheer for the CSB and its many 
fine people. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Morrow-Bax 



Debra CollinslAlex TO Rose BoydlAlex@Alex 

0211 112009 06:42 PM cc 

bcc 

Subject Resignation 

History: p This message has been replied to. 

Rose, 
Please be advised that Leticia Lacomba has resigned from DHS effective immediately. She needs to be 
removed from the Birmingham Green board. 
Thanks 
Debra 



CHARNIELE L. HERRING 
715 NORTH ASHTON STREET 

ALEXANDRIA, VIRGINIA 22312 

January 29,2009 

The Honorable William D. Euille 
Alexandria City Hall 
301 King Street 
Alexandria, Virginia 223 14 

Dear Mayor Euille: 

Due to my recent election to the Virginia House of Delegates, it is necessary that I resign 
from the Youth Policy Commission. I have enjoyed being a part of this important 
organization. There is no doubt the youth of our city is our future and I am honored to 
have been a part of shaping the policy to foster their growth. 

If there are any issues that I can help address in Richmond, please let me know. 

With all of my gratitude to you and members of the Commission, I am 

Sincerely yours, 

Chamiele Herring 

cc: Rose Boyd 
Mary Catherine Gibbs, Chair 
Commission for Women 


